
 

 

April 18, 2016 

Professor Paul Wellings, CBE                                                                                                                                               
Vice-Chancellor                                                                                                                                             
University of Wollongong                                                                                                                                         
Australia                                                                                                                           

Dear Vice-Chancellor Paul Wellings, 

Re:  Transmittal Letter of the International EMF Scientist Appeal 

We are contacting you due to the recent controversies that have resulted from the February 
2016 broadcasting of the Australian Broadcast Corporation  (ABC) TV Show “Catalyst” about 
health dangers of electromagnetic fields (EMF) emitted by Wi-Fi.  

We want to bring to your attention the International EMF Scientist Appeal. This Appeal was 
submitted to the top leaders at the United Nations, the World Health Organization and the 
United Nations Environmental Program on May 11, 2015. It is signed by 220 EMF-scientists 
from 42 nations, each of whom has published EMF papers in peer reviewed journals that show 
biological or health effects from manmade sources of non-ionizing radiation on human health 
and the environment.  

Importantly, these scientists are reporting biological/health effects due to EMF exposure at 
intensities that are below the guidelines set by international organizations. For more details, we 
refer you to the text of the Appeal, which is attached.  

Regards, 

Elizabeth Kelley, MA                                                                                                                                               
Director                                                                                                                                                    
EMFScientist.org 

On behalf of Martin Blank, Magda Havas, Elizabeth Kelley, Henry Lai, and Joel Moskowitz  
Advisors to the International EMF Scientist Appeal 

 

 


